
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 10, 2018 

 

 

 

Dr. Jeff Fox  

President 

College of Southern Idaho 

P.O. Box 1238 

Twin Falls, ID 83303-1238 

 

Dear President Fox: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning the Spring 2018 

Mid-Cycle Evaluation of the 

mailto:mpowell@nwccu.org

